
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             LaSPDG is a federal grant of the Louisiana Department of Education funded by Office of Special Education Programs 

LaSPDG Summer PD Event 

 

 

The Louisiana State Personnel Development Grant (LaSPDG) is proud to host an event by Dr. Richard A. Villa July 14-15, 

2015. He has worked with thousands of teachers and administrators throughout North America and the world, to develop 

and implement organizational and instructional support systems for educating all students within general education 

settings. Dr. Villa has authored over a hundred articles and book chapters regarding inclusive education, differentiated 

instruction, collaborative planning and teaching, and school restructuring.  

 

Effective Practices in Differentiated Instruction, Co-Teaching & Response to Intervention 

   Presented by Dr. Richard Villa 

 

Lod Cook Conference Center | Louisiana State University  

   3848 West Lakeshore Drive, Baton Rouge, LA 70808 

                                 9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

           Lunch, CLU’s, and resources will be provided 

 

Objectives: 

To gain knowledge and skills of effective practices for differentiated 

instruction, co-teaching and response to intervention 

 

Target Audience: District level staff, pupil appraisal, school level staff, 

educators, and family facilitators 

 

Expectation:  After attending professional development training, the 

participants will redeliver and share information with district and school staff.  

  

Registration: Participants must attend BOTH days.  Register by July 7th at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/IPVillaJuly14-15 

 

Email Wendy Allen wallen@lsu.edu if you have additional questions 

Louisiana State Personnel Development Grant 

(225)  578-2805  |  www.laspdg.org  
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